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LADIES 
BIBLE STUDY 

KICK OFF

Bible studies are now in full swing on
Monday nights.  Our ladies kick us off
last Monday and this Monday, 9/15, is
for the guys.  
We meet in the youth room from
6:45pm until 8pm and all high school
teens are welcome. 
The best way to strengthen your
relationship with the Lord is to spend
time with Him and read His love letter to
us all.  

JOIN US ON MONDAY NIGHTS! 

We need some help with our youth night meals.  
There are many ways to help ... 

Make a donation for us to use towards meals when there
isn’t someone to cook for us.
You can sign up to bring a meal!  Use the link on our
webpage. Numbers provided there as well. 
You can always join forces with other families to work
together to fill our stomachs. 
Service hours given to put towards school requirements! 

Meals!

AYM: Assumption Youth Ministry



Saturday, Oct 25, 2pm - 
Sunday, Oc 26, 3pm

Registration Open, don’t wait.

We enjoyed meeting our Edge kids on
Sunday and we are looking forward to

seeing everyone again on the 21st!

Life Teen 
Fall Retreat

Edge 9/21

C H E C K  O U T

 O U R

S O C I A L

M E D I A  

C H E C K  O U T  O U R  W E B S I T E !

Steubenville 
Franciscan University and Life Teen sponsor multiple weekend conferences
around the country each summer.  The conferences provide high school
students with an opportunity to encounter the Lord with up to 2500 of their
peers.  We attend the Steubenville Florida conference, typically held at one fo
the Rosen Shingle resorts in Orlando.  Life Teen brings in nationally recognized
speakers and musicians to provide excellent learning opportunities, many
moments of reflection, incredible liturgies, and opportunities to expereince the
Sacraments.  We travel to and from on a charter bus and the conference is
held Friday through Sunday. 

L I F E  T E E N  O N L Y  
T H I S  S U N D A Y

6 - 8 : 1 5 P M

Summer Event Highlight

*Sept. 14 *
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REGISTER FOR
SUMMER OF

2026 EVENTS
SOON! 
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What a night!  The Band Stella kicked
us off in style and while we had some

trepidatious young men refuse to
give in to the music, they watched

with smiles while the rest of us
danced and praised! 

We had a couple people show up in
shirts celebrating newly canonized

St. Carlo Acutis and many of us were
quoting St. Pier Frassati throughout

the evening.  Adoration was
beautiful, as always!

We had an amazing Kick-off!

jkollasch@assumptioncatholicchurch.org

We hope each youth night is as exciting as our kick-off and this ministry just
continues to grow!  Invite your friends, spread the news that all are welcome,
and let’s keep the excitement rolling through the school year.  
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Can’t wait 
to see you!

Summer 2026 Event registration will open on Monday, Sept. 15!
Watch the webpage - a link will show up on Monday that allows you

to sign up for all summer events.  
Please note -- NO SPOTS WILL BE HELD WITHOUT A DEPOSIT. 


